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Notice of granting or refusing to grant an environmental permit

Public from: 25.04.2024
Public until: 26.04.2124

Keskkonnaamet publishes this announcement under Section 58(3) of the General Law on the
Environment (KeUS). Paragraph 3 2 (1) of the Environmental impact assessment and Management
System Act (KeHJS).

Keskkonnaamet announces that Sadama 26 Arenduse OU (registry code: 16364715) (address Paadi tn
4, Kesklinna linnaosa, Tallinn, Harju maakond, 10120) submitted an application for an environmental
permit for the special use of water (hereinafter environmental permit) on 29.12.2023. The application was
supplemented by 26.12.2023, 16.02.2024 and 26.02.2024. A valid application has been registered in the
Environmental Decisions information System EAGLE 26.02.2024 under procedure No M-126840 as
application T-KL/1020087-4 (hereinafter application).

On the basis of the application, the environmental permit for special water use No. KL-521360 is granted
for the dredging of a marine area of 1100 m 3 bordering the port tn 26 (Haapsalu city, Haapsalu city,
Laane County Ki 18301:002:0008) and for dumping dredging soil in the dumping area of VormsiS and
for the placement of solids of up to 6 m 3.

The administrative act and other relevant documents are available at At the offices of the Environmental
Board across Estonia

In digital format, the documents are available at https:/kotkas.envir.ee/menetlus/M-126840 in the
Environmental Decisions information System of the Environmental Board.

On the basis of subsection 6 (2) of the KeHJS and subsection 11 (7) and clause 15 (8) of Regulation No
224 of the Government of the Republic of 29.08.2005, entitled “List of areas of activity in which an ex
ante assessment of the need for environmental impact assessment must be made”, the Environmental
Board considered the need to initiate an environmental impact assessment by preparing an ex ante
assessment. On the basis of the preliminary assessment of the environmental impact assessment, the
Environmental Board found that the proposed activity is not expected to result in significant
environmental impact, therefore no environmental impact assessment is necessary, and no further
studies are required.
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